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February 14, 2025
TO:	All Interested Parties
FROM:		Amrit Nagi, Staff Attorney 
RE:	WEQ Activities Supporting OASIS 
During the January 14, 2025 meeting, the WEQ OASIS Subcommittee voted out a no action recommendation. This recommendation was developed in response to an industry-submitted request and as part of 2025 WEQ Annual Plan Item 2.a., which proposed considering modifications to the WEQ Business Practices Standards to allow a transmission customer within OASIS to request and identify a designated agent for point-to-point transaction. The recommendation is currently open for industry comment, with the comment period running from January 14, 2025, to February 13, 2025.  Industry participants are encouraged to submit their feedback during this period. After the comment period closes, the WEQ OASIS Subcommittee will review the responses and determine if any further action is required.
This recommendation is the result of ongoing discussions and input from industry participants over the past few months. The subcommittee initially reviewed the request during prior meetings, including in October 2024, when it was introduced as part of the broader annual plan. The proposed modifications to the standards regarding agent designation for point-to-point transmission services were assessed, with a focus on their potential impact on current practices and processes. While the need for improved transparency and efficiency was noted, the subcommittee concluded that no significant changes were necessary to the existing framework at this time.
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